
 

Positive Pandas 
 News Letter 

Welcome to Positive Pandas Class! As we 
settled into our new classes, we created 
our own panda pictures to be displayed. 

All of the children got stuck in with their learning 
and became explorers in their new environments. 

The children particularly enjoyed going on a nature 
hunt around the grounds as part of our science this 

half term.  


